
 

 

 

Annual Public Meeting 
 

Greystone Park Psychiatric Hospital, in collaboration with the 
Department of Health is holding its Annual Public Meeting on 

 
Thursday, December 21, 2023, at 3:15 PM  

in the Auditorium 
 

Please contact Maria Jazenback at Maria.Jazenback@doh.nj.gov or 
at 973-538-1800 ext. 4573 to RSVP. 

 
The hospital’s accomplishments of the past year will be the focus 

of the meeting. 
 

Tom Rosamilia, Interim Chief Executive Officer 
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